Paul,

I received a note from my neighbours son today stating the possible changes to our subdivision - I was wondering why the City has not sent anything out to us before this date?

Simply stating - do we need a sidewalk on Bartlett Cres - NO

We are in a crescent that is not made for a through fare for cars, busses, etc. but people do tend to use it as a shortcut.

What we do need is:

Actual curbs - YES

Speed bumps at the corner to slow cars down who do decide to use our street as a shortcut - YES

While we are talking about the neighbourhood - the stop sign at Kinnear and Barclay is a joke! I have been in contact with the police and town before complaining that the cars from the top of the hill just simply drive through the stop sign. We need cameras, <u>speed bumps</u> before the stop sign OR actually at the stop sign or something to stop these people. It is a constant EVERY DAY occurrence.

Hope my input helps.

--

Thank you, Shirley Cravwn 67 Bartlett Cres